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February 2022 Newsletter 

          From the office... 

 

Dear Parents, 

During the past month our preschoolers have been hard at 

work, exploring different snow related themes. Penguins, Polar 

Bears and talking about blizzards. This month we are covering 

themes to do with the month of February. Ground hog day, 

Presidents Day and Dental Health Awareness. 

 

Important Days! 

February 2nd…………………....Ground Hog Day 

February 7th…………………...……..…..No VPK 

February 14th………....NPA Valentine Day Party 

February 21st……..NPA Closed, Presidents Day 

Valentine Day Party 

Watch for sign up sheets for your classroom 

Class list will be sent home. 

 

We want to thank the Tecza family, for getting us everything we 

needed to have a fish tank at NPA. The children are going to 

enjoy it. Thank you! 

 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 5:30. A late pick up 

fee will be applied to those who pick up after 5:30. The fee is 

$12 per 5-minute increment. If to many late pick-ups are en-

countered, this may result in termination of services.  

Thank you for all your cooperation and support.  

 



         Emery G   2/4…..….2 years old 

 Kaiden P 2/8….…...5 years old 

 Arlette A 2/10...…...5 years old 

 Finnlee G 2/14……...5 years old 

 

   Kiara N     2/18 



                                  Infant News 

 

Love is in the air as we welcome February!! 
This month we are going to Love You Bunches as 
we have some exciting artwork we will be working 
on to continue to strengthen our fine motor skills.  

This month we will learn about: 
 the letters Vv and Rr  

the number 8 
the color pink  

and our shape of the month the heart  
Miss Virginia 



                              One’s News 

Welcome February! 
 
My name is Tiffany and I'm so happy to be the 
new one's teacher! I can't wait to get to know your 
little ones and care for them as they learn and 
grow here at NPA. I'm a Naples native, currently 
studying Elementary Education because of my 
love of working with children.  
This month we will be celebrating the season of 
love through many fun activities. We will be learn-
ing many things, with a focus on the letters V and 
R, the number 8, the heart shape (in honor of Val-
entine's Day) and the color pink! This month we're 
also celebrating Emery's birthday and saying 
goodbye as she moves up to the next classroom!  
 
With Love, Miss Tiffany 



                                  Two’s News 

 
 
Welcome February!!  
 
The month of chocolates and love! 
This month we celebrate our friend Jovie’s birthday and we 
welcome our new friend Emery! We are also so excited to be 
learning so many new things this month like the letters V and 
R and about the number 8 and the shape of a heart! On Mon-
day the 14th we will be having a Valentines party! Parents 
please make Valentines boxes for your kids to put little cards 
and candy in! 
 
Thank you!!  

 
Miss.Tiffani 



                                Three’s News 

Love is in the air! 
    I can't believe the first month of the year flew by 
and we already covered so much. This month the 
theme is "We love you bunches." Children will be 
learning about the letters Vv and Rr. The number 
eight, the color pink, and learning about hearts. On 
Monday the 14th we will be having a Valentines day 
party where students can bring in a decorated box to 
receive Valentines day cards/candy from friends, pa-
pers will be sent out. We have no birthdays this month 
but we will be welcoming a new friend into the class-
room.  
 
Parents please remember that I encourage inde-
pendence in my classroom and students usually 
perform tasks by themselves so please make sure 
everything you send with them is labeled.  

 
                                                   -Miss Marie 



                 VPK News 

February is full of love. We will be 

celebrating Lunar New Years, Ground 

Hog’s Day and Valentine’s day. We 

will continue our around the world 

letter journey. We will be having our 

Valentine day dance Party on Valen-

tine’s day. Be sure to watch for sign 

up sheets in front office 

 


